
Formation of a District Academic Senate Workgroup to Review and Recommend District-
wide Faculty Tenure and Evaluation Software 

Whereas, Kristy Lisle, Interim Vice President of Instruction at Skyline College, presented a 
proposal to District Academic Senate on February 10, 2025 to create a District Academic Senate 
workgroup to review and recommend district-wide faculty tenure and evaluation software; 

Whereas, District Academic Senate asked for approval at each college before forming said 
workgroup; and 

Whereas, the same proposal was brought to CSM Academic Senate on February 25, 2025 for 
consideration and discussion; 

Resolved, the Academic Senate of College of San Mateo approves of the formation of a District 
Academic Senate workgroup to review and recommend district-wide faculty tenure and 
evaluation software with the understanding that the evaluation will carefully consider the issues 
of data privacy and security and that no software will be adopted without formal approval by 
each college’s Academic Senate. 

DRAFT

https://smccd.edu/academicsenate/documents/das/2425/Proposal%20to%20Evaluate%20Faculty%20Tenure%20Software%202-2025.pdf
https://smccd.edu/academicsenate/documents/das/2425/Proposal%20to%20Evaluate%20Faculty%20Tenure%20Software%202-2025.pdf
https://smccd.edu/academicsenate/documents/das/2425/DAS_Agenda_02_10_2025.pdf
https://collegeofsanmateo.edu/academicsenate/docs/2024-2025/2025.02.25_AS_Agenda.pdf



